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Negative Cat Sophie Blackall 2021-08-31 Two-time
Caldecott winner Sophie Blackall spins a winning tale
about Max, a feline whose behavior doesn't win any
raves, except from the boy who believes in him and finds
a way to turn a negative into a positive. When a boy is
FINALLY allowed to get a cat, he has no doubts about
which one to bring home from the shelter. But Max the
cat isn’t quite what the family expected. He shuns the
toy mouse, couldn’t care less about the hand-knitted
sweater, and spends most of his time facing the wall.
One by one, the family gives up on Max, but the boy
loves his negative cat so much, he’ll do anything to
keep him. Even the thing he dreads most: practicing his
reading. Which, as it turns out, makes everything
positive!
Tiny Blue, I Love You Jo Empson 2022-01-20 A story which
celebrates the special relationship between a father and
child, perfect for Father's Day. Tiny Blue is very
small, but he has lots of big, big questions: How old is
the ocean? Do starfish live in the sky? Is there sand on
the moon? Tiny Blue thinks his Papa is very wise and so
must know the answers to everything! But can Papa answer
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perhaps the biggest question of them all: What is love?
Perfectly capturing the curious nature of toddlers, Tiny
Blue, I Love You is a beautiful exploration of nature
and a heart-warming tale of the love between parent and
child.
Dark Chapter Winnie M. Li 2017 As covered by YOU
Magazine, Daily Mail, Daily Telegraph, The Times, Metro,
The Weekender, The Stylist, Irish Sun, Irish News, The
Scotsman, Irish News and others. An astonishing and
unique novel inspired by the author's own story.
Winnie Sally M Walker 2015-01-20 A picture book account
of the true story that inspired the Winnie-the-Pooh
classics follows the experiences of a World War I
veterinarian and soldier who rescued a baby bear, made
her his regiment's mascot and introduced her to
Christopher Robin at the London Zoo.
Finding Winnie Lindsay Mattick 2015 A woman tells her
young son the true story of how his great-greatgrandfather, Captain Harry Colebourn, rescued and
learned to love a bear cub in 1914 as he was on his way
to take care of soldiers' horses during World War I, and
the bear became the inspiration for A.A. Milne's Winniethe-Pooh.
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Winnie's Great War Lindsay Mattick 2018-09-20 Everyone
has heard of Winnie-the-Pooh, but not everyone knows
about the real Canadian bear who lent him her name. This
is a wonderful tale of courage and friendship, for fans
of Michael Morpurgo. Come on a heart-warming adventure,
inspired by the journey undertaken by an extraordinary
bear called Winnie during World War One. From her early
days with her mama in the Canadian forest, to her
travels with the Veterinary Corps across the country and
overseas, Winnie has a remarkable wartime story to tell.
And when she meets a little boy called Christopher Robin
Milne in London Zoo, he loves her so much that he names
his teddy bear Winnie-the-Pooh in her honour. Sophie
Blackall's wonderful black and white artwork brings
Winnie to life and will capture young readers'
imaginations. The author, Lindsay Mattick, is the great
grand-daughter of Captain Harry Colebourn - who
originally rescued Winnie as a cub - and the story
contains entries from his real wartime diaries from WW1.
The book also includes a selection of artefacts from the
Colebourn Family Archives. The result is a one-of-a-kind
exploration into the realities of war, the meaning of
courage, and the power of friendship, all told through
the historic adventures of one astonishing bear.
Locomotive Brian Floca 2013-09-03 The Caldecott Medal
Winner, Sibert Honor Book, and New York Times bestseller
Locomotive is a rich and detailed sensory exploration of
America’s early railroads, from the creator of the
“stunning” (Booklist) Moonshot. It is the summer of
1869, and trains, crews, and family are traveling
together, riding America’s brand-new transcontinental
railroad. These pages come alive with descriptive
details of the journey: the sounds, speed, and strength
of the mighty locomotives; the work that keeps them
moving; and the thrill of travel from plains to mountain
to ocean. Come sit inside the caboose, feel the heat of
the engine, watch the landscape race by. Come ride the
rails, come cross the young country!
Finding Winnie Lindsay Mattick 2019 A woman tells her
young son the true story of how his great-greatfinding-winnie-the-true-story-of-the-worlds-most-famous-bear

grandfather, Captain Harry Colebourn, rescued and
learned to love a bear cub in 1914 as he was on his way
to take care of soldiers' horses during World War I, and
the bear became the inspiration for A.A. Milne's Winniethe-Pooh.
The Care and Management of Lies Jacqueline Winspear
2014-07-01 By July 1914, the ties between Kezia Marchant
and Thea Brissenden, friends since girlhood, have become
strained – by Thea’s passionate embrace of women’s
suffrage and by the imminent marriage of Kezia to Thea’s
brother, Tom, who runs the family farm. When Kezia and
Tom wed just a month before war is declared between
Britain and Germany, Thea’s gift to Kezia is a book on
household management – a veiled criticism of the bride’s
ordinary life to come. Yet when Tom enlists to fight and
Thea is drawn reluctantly onto the battlefield herself,
the farm becomes Kezia’s responsibility. Each must find
a way to endure the ensuing cataclysm and turmoil. As
Tom marches to the front lines and Kezia battles to keep
her ordered life from unravelling, they hide their
despair in letters filled with stories woven to bring
comfort. But will well-intended lies and self-deception
be of use when they come face-to-face with the enemy?
A Ball for Daisy Chris Raschka 2011-12-21 Winner of the
2012 Randolph Caldecott Medal This New York Times
Bestseller and New York Times Best Illustrated Book
relates a story about love and loss as only Chris
Rashcka can tell it. Any child who has ever had a
beloved toy break will relate to Daisy's anguish when
her favorite ball is destroyed by a bigger dog. In the
tradition of his nearly wordless picture book Yo! Yes?,
Caldecott Medalist Chris Raschka explores in pictures
the joy and sadness that having a special toy can bring.
Raschka's signature swirling, impressionistic
illustrations and his affectionate story will
particularly appeal to young dog lovers and teachers and
parents who have children dealing with the loss of
something special.
Finding Winnie: The Story of the Real Bear Who Inspired
Winnie-the-Pooh Lindsay Mattick 2015-11-05 Before there
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was Winnie-the-Pooh, there was a real bear named Winnie
. . . Here begins the moving true story of a real bear
adopted by soldiers during World War One. The
inspiration behind the nation's best-loved bear, Winniethe-Pooh. In 1914, Harry Colebourn, a vet on his way to
tend horses in World War One, followed his heart and
rescued a baby bear. He named her Winnie and he took her
to war. In this very special book, Harry Colebourn's
great-granddaughter tells the true story of this
remarkable friendship, and an even more remarkable
journey. From the fields of Canada to an army base in
England, and finally to London Zoo, where Winnie made
another new friend. A boy called Christopher Robin . . .
Finding Winnie was the winner of the 2016 Caldecott
Medal
Rhino in the House Daniel Kirk 2017-03-14 From the
award-winning author of the bestselling Library Mouse
series comes a biographical picture book about the true
story of rhino champion Anna Merz and the black
rhinoceros Samia. With a portion of the proceeds being
donated to the Lewa Downs Conservancy, this engaging
story is perfect for animal lovers, animal rights
enthusiasts, and fans of Me . . . Jane. When Anna Merz
traveled to East Africa, she became appalled at the
rampant poaching that took place there, specifically
toward the black rhinoceros. Anna devoted her life to
protecting the wildlife of the region, founding a
reserve in Kenya called Lewa Downs to care for them.
Anna kept a watchful eye on the animals, especially the
rhinos. One day, Anna found a small black rhino calf,
likely abandoned by its mother. So she nurtured the
calf, named it Samia, fed it special formula, and even
let it sleep in her bed. Everywhere Anna went Samia was
never far behind. The two became so close, in fact, that
Anna soon learned how rhinos communicate with one
another. Anna was able to distinguish the rhino’s many
different grunts and what she meant by them: “Snort!
Snuff,” cried Samia (“This is fun!”); “Hoo-hoo-hoo!” she
called (“I’m coming!”). But with time, Samia got bigger
. . . and bigger . . . and bigger—to the point where she
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couldn’t fit inside Anna’s house any longer. It was time
for Anna to make the tough decision she always knew she
would have to make at some point or another: She would
need to reintroduce Samia to the wild so she could lead
her life with the rest of her kind. Richly illustrated
with pen, ink, and watercolors, Daniel Kirk’s first
nonfiction picture book brings awareness to wildlife
protection and fosters further understanding of animal
rescue and welfare, positioned in a sensitive way that’s
appropriate for young readers. Kirk traveled to Kenya to
see the reserve firsthand and his photographs grace the
back matter, which includes an author’s note and
bibliography.
Winnie-The-Pooh A.A. Milne 2014-03-25 Join Christopher
Robin and all of his friends—Piglet, Rabbit, Eeyore,
Owl, Kanga, Little Roo, and, of course, Winnie-the-Pooh
himself—in the magical Hundred Acre Wood. Pooh, the
sweet and simple Bear of Very Little Brain, finds no end
of trouble, but, along with all of his friends, is able
to turn every problem into a wonderful adventure. Author
A. A. Milne originally started writing stories about
Winnie-the-Pooh for his son, Christopher Robin, and it
was not long before Pooh became a household name. Since
then, the characters and stories of Winnie-the-Pooh have
become a mainstay in children’s literature and popular
culture. HarperPerennial Classics brings great works of
literature to life in digital format, upholding the
highest standards in ebook production and celebrating
reading in all its forms. Look for more titles in the
HarperPerennial Classics collection to build your
digital library.
Stubby: A True Story of Friendship Michael Foreman
2018-10-04 Stubby was a brave soldier, a loyal friend...
and a dog. From an army training camp to the trenches in
France, this is the incredible true story of Sergeant
Stubby, the dog who served bravely in the First World
War, sniffing out gas attacks, catching spies and
winning the hearts of his fellow soldiers. ‘A wonderful
story of courage, bravery, loyalty and friendship.’
Early Years Educator ‘...a moving insight into the
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horrors of the war as seen through the story of the
exceptional contribution of a stray dog.’
LoveReading4Kids ‘...its lessons are important for each
new generation’ Evening Echo
Educator's Guide, Finding Winnie Erika Thulin Dawes 2015
The Very Hungry Caterpillar Eric Carle 2016-11-22 The
all-time classic picture book, from generation to
generation, sold somewhere in the world every 30
seconds! Have you shared it with a child or grandchild
in your life? For the first time, Eric Carle's The Very
Hungry Caterpillar is now available in e-book format,
perfect for storytime anywhere. This classic story of a
famished caterpillar who eats his way through a week of
various foods makes the perfect addition to your child's
digital library, easily available to read again and
again.
The Eternal Soldier Allison Crotzer Kimmel 2019-05-07
This is the untold story of Sallie, a dog whose life as
a soldier began in a basket and ended as a Civil War
hero. The pup barked and nearly tumbled out of the
basket. We laughed, and immediately we knew--she was one
of us already. Brindle fur with streaks of brown and
black swirled all over her like a patchwork quilt. She
was as pretty as an apple tree in full bloom. We called
her Sallie. During the Civil War, Sallie came to the
11th Pennsylvania Volunteer Infantry as a gift from a
townsperson, but she quickly became a favorite among her
men. She marched with them from battle to battle, always
guarding the unit's colors, and even met President
Lincoln. And over three long days at the battle of
Gettysburg, Sallie stayed with the dead, guarded their
bodies, and nearly died herself from hunger and thirst
as the conflict raged on. Though she fell in battle, her
loyalty was rewarded years later when her men met again
on the battlefield at Gettysburg to erect her likeness
in bronze so that she might eternally guard them. This
beautiful story about a dog's dedication and loyalty
shows that bravery comes in all shapes and forms!
The Seagull (Stage Edition Series) Anton Chekhov
2010-07-12 “Senelick’s accomplishment is
finding-winnie-the-true-story-of-the-worlds-most-famous-bear

astounding.”—Library Journal Anton Chekhov is a unique
force in modern drama, his works cherished for their
brilliant wit and insight into the human condition. In
this stunning new translation of one of Chekhov’s most
popular and beloved plays, Laurence Senelick presents a
fresh perspective on the master playwright and his
groundbreaking dramas. He brings this timeless trial of
art and love to life as memorable characters have
clashing desires and lose balance in the shifting
eruptions of society and a modernizing Russia.
Supplementing the play is an account of Chekhov’s life;
a note on the translation; an introduction to the work;
and variant lines, often removed due to government
censorship, which illuminate the context in which they
were written. This edition is the perfect guide to
enriching our understanding of this great dramatist or
to staging a production.
The Mighty Lalouche Matthew Olshan 2013-05-14 In Paris,
France, there lived a humble postman named Lalouche. He
was small, but his hands were nimble, his legs were
fast, and his arms were strong. When his job was
replaced by an electric car, he turned to boxing to
support himself and his pet finch, Genevieve. But--"You?
A boxer?" the fighters asked. "I could sneeze and knock
you down!" Still, Lalouche refused to give up. And
perhaps small Lalouche was just nimble . . . just fast .
. . and just strong enough to beat his fierce
competitors. This is a marvelous story, full of humor
and heart, and illustrated by Sophie Blackall, winner of
a New York Times Best Illustrated Award.
Finding Winnie 2016
A Voyage in the Clouds Matthew Olshan 2016-10-11 In the
year and a half since the flight of the first manned
balloon in 1783, an Italian has flown, a Scot has flown,
a woman has flown, even a sheep has flown. But no one
has flown from one country to another. John Jeffries, an
Englishman, and his pilot, Jean-Pierre Blanchard, a
Frenchman, want to be the first. On January 7, 1785,
they set out to cross the English Channel to France in a
balloon. All seemed to be going fine, until Jeffries
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decides the balloon looks too fat and adjusts the air
valve—how hard could it be? Too bad he drops the wrench
over the side of the aerial car. With no way to adjust
the valve, the balloon begins to sink. Jeffries and
Blanchard throw as much as they can overboard—until
there is nothing left, not even their clothes. Luckily,
they come up with a clever (and surprising) solution
that saves the day. A VOYAGE IN THE CLOUDS from Matthew
Olshan and Sophie Blackall is a journey that will keep
kids laughing the whole way. A Margaret Ferguson Book
Just a Lucky So and So Lesa Cline-Ransome 2016-02-27 He
was born "black, poor, and lucky." The glowing story of
"Satchmo"—the great jazz musician, Louis Armstrong.
Louis Armstrong has been called the most important
improviser in the history of jazz. Although his New
Orleans neighborhood was poor in nearly everything else,
it was rich in superb music. Young Louis took it all in,
especially the cornet blowing of Joe "King" Oliver. But
after a run-in with the police, 11-year-old Louis was
sent away to the Colored Waif’s Home for Boys where he
became a disciplined musician in the school’s revered
marching band. Ultimately, he was to travel the world
from Chicago to Paris and would transform jazz through
his improvised singing ("scatting") and masterful
trumpet playing. He played with Duke Ellington, Ella
Fitzgerald, Billie Holiday, and other jazz greats of his
day. Armstrong was the first African-American man to
host a national radio show, and the first jazz musiciain
to write an autobiography. This is a joyful tribute to
the virtuoso musician and buoyant personality who
introduced much of the world to jazz. The author's note
includes a detailed biography and resources to learn
more about Louis Armstrong and jazz.
Franz's Phantasmagorical Machine Beth Anderson
2022-05-03 A self-taught inventor never stops following
the call to imagine, discover, create. From the time he
is a small boy, Franz is curious about machines and how
they work. He wants to try to build his own. Even though
he’s needed to work on the family farm, and later
marries and has a family of his own, Franz never gives
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up. He learns and tries and tests his ideas on his own.
And though many don’t understand or appreciate it, when
Franz completes his magnificent, elaborate World
Machine, he finally finds an audience that recognizes
his genius. For every child longing to create the most
amazing thing, Franz is sure to inspire their vision.
The House At Pooh Corner Deluxe Edition A. A. Milne
2009-09-03 This deluxe edition of The House At Pooh
Corner is the perfect way to celebrate the enduring
popularity of A. A. Milne's classic work and a stunning
companion to the Winnie-the-Pooh 80th Anniversary
Edition. The interior features the unabridged text and
Ernest H. Shepard's charming illustrations in full color
on cream-colored stock. It is an impressive package for
new fans and collectors both. Three cheers for Pooh!
Come Home Already! Jory John 2017-12-28 Duck and Bear
are BACK – but where has Bear gone? And what will Duck
do without him?
Mossy Jan Brett 2012-09-18 Who will help Mossy return
home to Lilypad Pond? Mossy, an amazing turtle with a
gorgeous garden growing on her shell, loses her freedom
when Dr. Carolina, a biologist, takes her to live in her
Edwardian museum. Visitors flock to see Mossy, but it is
Dr. Carolina's niece, Tory, who notices how sad Mossy is
living in a viewing pavilion. She misses the outdoors
and her friend, Scoot. Dr. Carolina finds a way to keep
the spirit of Mossy alive at the museum. She invites
Flora and Fauna to paint Mossy's portrait. Then she and
Tory take Mossy home, where Scoot is waiting for her.
Jan Brett fans will pore over the colorful paintings of
Lilypad Pond and lush borders displaying wildflowers,
ferns, butterflies and birds in contrast to elegant
spreads of the museum filled with visitors in stylish
Edwardian dress and exquisite borders of shells, rocks,
crystals and birds' eggs. MOSSY gives readers a
fascinating look at nature in the wild and on display in
a natural history museum.
Winnie's Great War Lindsay Mattick 2018-09-18 From the
creative team behind the bestselling, Caldecott Medal-winning Finding Winnie comes an extraordinary wartime
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adventure seen through the eyes of the world's most
beloved bear. Here is a heartwarming imagining of the
real journey undertaken by the extraordinary bear who
inspired Winnie-the-Pooh. From her early days with her
mama in the Canadian forest, to her remarkable travels
with the Veterinary Corps across the country and
overseas, and all the way to the London Zoo where she
met Christopher Robin Milne and inspired the creation of
the world's most famous bear, Winnie is on a great war
adventure. This beautifully told story is a triumphant
blending of deep research and magnificent imagination.
Infused with Sophie Blackall's irresistible renderings
of an endearing bear, the book is also woven through
with entries from Captain Harry Colebourn's real wartime
diaries and contains a selection of artifacts from the
Colebourn Family Archives. The result is a one-of-a-kind
exploration into the realities of war, the meaning of
courage, and the indelible power of friendship, all told
through the historic adventures of one extraordinary
bear.
Sergeant Billy Mireille Messier 2019-09-17 A delightful
tale inspired by the true story of a brave goat war
hero. Perfect for fans of Finding Winnie and Rescue and
Jessica. During World War I, a goat named Billy was
adopted by a platoon of soldiers and made his way across
the ocean to be part of the war effort. Billy . . . •
Trained with the soldiers • Was smuggled across the
ocean • Got snuck into the frontlines in a box of
oranges • Ate some secret documents and was arrested for
treason • Got trench foot • Head-butted soldiers into a
trench and saved them from a shell • Came back home a
decorated war hero This charming true story follows
Sergeant Billy from his small prairie town to the
trenches of World War I and back, through harrowing
moments, sad moments, moments of camaraderie and moments
of celebration. This unforgettable goat and the platoon
that loved him will capture your heart!
Great Circle Maggie Shipstead 2021-05-04 SHORTLISTED FOR
THE WOMEN'S PRIZE FOR FICTION 2022 SHORTLISTED FOR THE
BOOKER PRIZE 2021 THE NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER TIME
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MAGAZINE BOOK OF THE YEAR 'A gripping historical
adventure that feels sharp, fresh and modern' STYLIST
'So beautiful, so daring, so complete' TAYLOR JENKINS
REID 'A masterpiece' NIGELLA LAWSON 'Luminous,
masterful. Glides seamlessly through the 20th century,
immersing the reader' TELEGRAPH, Best Fiction of 2021
'How deeply we care about each of these people.
Extraordinary' NEW YORK TIMES 'Wonderful. Memorable
characters and vivid storytelling' GOOD HOUSEKEEPING
MAGAZINE 'A tour-de-force' DAILY EXPRESS A soaring,
breathtakingly ambitious novel that weaves together the
astonishing lives of a 1950s vanished female aviator and
the modern-day Hollywood actress who plays her on
screen. _______________________ From her days as a wild
child in prohibition America to the blitz and glitz of
wartime London, from the rugged shores of New Zealand to
a lonely iceshelf in Antarctica, Marian Graves is driven
by a need for freedom and danger. Determined to live an
independent life, she resists the pull of her childhood
sweetheart, and burns her way through a suite of
glamorous lovers. But it is an obsession with flight
that consumes her most. Now, as she is about to fulfil
her greatest ambition, to circumnavigate the globe from
pole to pole, Marian crash lands in a perilous
wilderness of ice. Over half a century later, troubled
film star Hadley Baxter is drawn inexorably to play the
enigmatic pilot on screen. It is a role that will lead
her to an unexpected discovery, throwing fresh and
spellbinding light on the story of the unknowable Marian
Graves. _________________________________________
'Extraordinary' NEW YORK TIMES 'Full of adventure,
passion and tragedy' THE TIMES 'Soars from the very
first page' SUNDAY EXPRESS 'Luminous, masterful. Glides
seamlessly through 20th century history' DAILY TELEGRAPH
'Breathtaking' OBSERVER 'Impressive and gripping' SUNDAY
TIMES 'Surprising and moving at every turn' GUARDIAN
'Audacious and Immersive' DAILY MAIL 'Accomplished and
ambitious' FINANCIAL TIMES Readers love GREAT CIRCLE:
***** What a read! Immense story with beautifully
created characters ***** A 600 page turner that you are
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sad to finish ***** The story is so well researched and
planned; historical fiction standing side by side with
history itself ***** This is a stunning achievement, my
perspective feels fundamentally transformed through
reading it ***** A wonderful saga, covering a large
chunk of the twentieth century
Things to Look Forward To 2022-03 Everyone needs things
to look forward to: big things and small things, on good
days and on bad days, whether we actively create delight
for ourselves or simply allow it to enter our lives. In
these pages, beloved author and illustrator Sophie
Blackall has gathered a collection of joys for all of us
- reminders that every day the sun comes up and new
babies are born. She includes suggestions that you bake
muffins for a friend, or draw a face on an egg and put
it in the fridge where it will smile at you each time
you open the door. With wisdom, whimsy, and compassion,
the 52 illustrated ideas in this book offer moments of
uplift and serendipity for yourself and your loved ones.
A message of hope and solace in hard times and of joyful
anticipation at times of new beginnings - whether you're
grieving a loss or starting a new chapter - and for all
the days in between - THINGS TO LOOK FORWARD TO is full
of gentle reminders of the objects, occasions, gestures,
and ideas that warm our hearts. There is always
something bright on the horizon, and sometimes that
horizon can be a lot closer than we think.
Are You Awake? Sophie Blackall 2011-05-24 Edward can’t
fall asleep, and like most children, he has a million
questions burning to be answered even though it’s way
past his bedtime. In this funny picture book about the
all-familiar bedtime negotiations between child and
parent, Edward and his mother talk about everything from
yellow dogs to corn on the cob. Most children (and
parents) will recognize themselves in this gentle ode to
bedtime.
The Real Winnie Val Shushkewich 2005-09-12 The story of
Winnie, the real Canadian bear that captured the heart
of Christopher, son of A.A. Milne, and became
immortalized in the Winnie the Pooh stories, is told
finding-winnie-the-true-story-of-the-worlds-most-famous-bear

against the backdrop of the First World War. In August
1914, a Canadian soldier and veterinarian named
Lieutenant Harry Colebourn, en route to a training camp
in Quebec, purchased a black bear cub in White River,
Ontario, which he named Winnipeg. First a regimental
mascot for Canadians training for wartime service,
Winnie then became a star attraction at the London Zoo,
and ultimately inspired one of the best-loved characters
in children’s literature. For those many generations of
readers who adored Winnie the Pooh, and for those
intrigued by the unique stories embedded in Canadian
history, this book is a feast of information about a
one-of-a-kind bear set during a poignant period of world
history. Today Winnie "lives on" at the London Zoo, in
White River and in Winnipeg. Her remarkable legacy is
celebrated in many ways – from statues and plaques to
festivals and museum galleries.
The Baby Tree Sophie Blackall 2014-05-01 Cleverly
revealing the basics of reproduction in an ageappropriate way, award-winning Sophie Blackall has
created a beautiful picture book full of playful details
to amuse and engage readers. Sooner or later, every
child will ask, Where do babies come from? Answering
this question has never been this easy or entertaining!
Join a curious little boy who asks everyone from his
babysitter to the mailman, getting all sorts of funny
answers along the way, before his parents gently set him
straight.
When Harry Met Minnie Martha Teichner 2022-02 *An
Instant New York Times Bestseller!* A memoir of love and
loss, of being in the right place at the right time, and
of the mysterious ways a beloved pet can bring people
together, from CBS Sunday Morning News correspondent and
multi-Emmy-Award-winning Martha Teichner. There are true
fairy tales. Stories that exist because impossible-toexplain coincidences change everything. Except in real
life, not all of them have conventional, happily-everafter endings. When Harry Met Minnie is that kind of
fairy tale, with the vibrant, romantic New York City
backdrop of its namesake, the movie When Harry Met
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Sally, and the bittersweet wisdom of Tuesdays with
Morrie. There’s a special camaraderie among earlymorning dog walkers. Gathering at dog runs in the park,
or strolling through the farmer's market at Union Square
before the bustling crowd appears, fellow pet owners
become familiar–as do the personalities of their beloved
animals. In this special space and time, a chance
encounter with an old acquaintance changed Martha
Teichner’s world. As fate would have it, her friend knew
someone who was dying of cancer, from exposure to toxins
after 9/11, and desperate to find a home for her dog,
Harry. He was a Bull Terrier—the same breed as Martha’s
dear Minnie. Would Martha consider giving Harry a safe,
loving new home? In short order, boy dog meets girl dog,
the fairy tale part of this story. But there is so much
more to this book. After Martha agrees to meet Harry and
his owner Carol, what begins as a transaction involving
a dog becomes a deep and meaningful friendship between
two women with complicated lives and a love of Bull
Terriers in common. Through the heartbreak and grief of
Carol’s illness, the bond that develops changed Martha’s
life, Carol’s life, Minnie’s life, Harry’s life. As it
changed Carol’s death as well. In this rich and touching
narrative, Martha considers the ways our stories are
shaped by the people we meet, and the profound love we
can find by opening our hearts to unexpected encounters.
True Story Kate Reed Petty 2020-08-04 Inventive,
electrifying and daring, True Story is a novel like
nothing you've ever read before. *One of Entertainment
Weekly's top five reads of the summer* 'A mind-blowing
page-turning un-put-downable heartwarming empathetic
formally inventive horror suspense thriller, with a
life-affirming and timely feminist message' Elif
Batuman, author of The Idiot 'This debut novel unfolds
like a mystery, flitting between genres to weave an
inventive tale' Buzzfeed (29 Summer books you wont be
able to put down) After a college party, two boys drive
a girl home: drunk and passed out in the back seat.
Rumours spread about what they did to her, but later
they'll tell the police a different version of events.
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Alice will never remember what truly happened. Her
fracture runs deep, hidden beneath cleverness and wry
humour. Nick - a sensitive, misguided boy who stood by will never forget. That's just the beginning of this
extraordinary journey into memory, fear and selfportrayal. Through university applications, a terrifying
abusive relationship, a fateful reckoning with addiction
and a final mind-bending twist, Alice and Nick will take
on different roles to each other - some real, some
invented - until finally, brought face to face once
again, the secret of that night is revealed. Startlingly
relevant and enthralling in its brilliance, True Story
is by turns a campus novel, psychological thriller,
horror story and crime noir, each narrative frame
stripping away the fictions we tell about women, men and
the very nature of truth. It introduces Kate Reed Petty
as a provocative new voice in contemporary fiction.
Missed Connections Sophie Blackall 2011-09-22 In her
first book for adults, the artist Sophie Blackall
creates a deeply felt, poignant book about love—a book
that captures the mystery, the yearning, at times the
cosmic humor behind the “what if?” of a missed
connection. Like a message in a bottle, a “missed
connection" classified (usually posted on a website) is
an attempt however far-fetched, by one stranger to reach
another on the strength of a remembered glance, smile,
or blue hat. The anonymous messages are hopeful and
hopeless, funny and sad. Ms. Blackall, award-winning
illustrator of Ruby’s Wish and Big Red Lollipop, has
turned some of the most evocative (or hilarious) of them
into exquisite paintings. Missed Connections is a
collection of illustrated love stories. There’s “We
Shared a Bear Suit.” “If Not for Your Noisy Tambourine.”
“Hairy Bearded Swimmer.” Each is told in the shorthand
of a “missed connection,” and then illustrated in
Chinese ink and watercolor. The paintings are
extraordinary: delicate yet full of feeling, each
springing from one little detail of the post into a
fully imagined world. Each brings the voyeuristic
pleasure of watching love at first sight, and the
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pleasure of watching an artist discover a fresh new way
to tell a story. And not all the connections are missed.
Hidden in the book are three pieces that conjure up the
magic of love found.
A Fine Dessert: Four Centuries, Four Families, One
Delicious Treat Emily Jenkins 2015-01-27 A New York
Times Best Illustrated Book From highly acclaimed author
Jenkins and Caldecott Medal–winning illustrator Blackall
comes a fascinating picture book in which four families,
in four different cities, over four centuries, make the
same delicious dessert: blackberry fool. This richly
detailed book ingeniously shows how food, technology,
and even families have changed throughout American
history. In 1710, a girl and her mother in Lyme,
England, prepare a blackberry fool, picking wild
blackberries and beating cream from their cow with a
bundle of twigs. The same dessert is prepared by an
enslaved girl and her mother in 1810 in Charleston,
South Carolina; by a mother and daughter in 1910 in
Boston; and finally by a boy and his father in presentday San Diego. Kids and parents alike will delight in
discovering the differences in daily life over the
course of four centuries. Includes a recipe for
blackberry fool and notes from the author and
illustrator about their research.
Winnie the Bear M. A. Appleby 2014-05-16 Winnie the Bear
is the biography of a Canadian black bear adopted by
Lieutenant Harry Colebourn and named after the city of
Winnipeg. A kind veterinarian who was en route overseas
at the beginning of World War I, Colebourn nurtured the
young cub at training camps in Valcartier, Quebec, and
on the Salisbury Plain. Appleby takes us on Winnie and
Harry's journey and through the story of her own
research, which is all the more fascinating for her
family's connection to Harry Colebourn. Appleby's
insights into the remarkable chain of events in Winnie
the Bear's life reveal the bear's truly inspirational
role in the creation of A. A. Milne's Winnie-the-Pooh
books.
Hello Lighthouse Sophie Blackall 2019-05-02 A beautiful
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picture book about hope, change and the passing of time.
Winner of the Caldecott Medal 2019. On the highest rock
of a tiny island at the edge of the world stands a
lighthouse. From dusk to dawn, the lighthouse beams,
sending its light out to sea, guiding the ships on their
way. As the seasons pass and the waves rise and fall,
outside, the wind blows; inside, the lighthouse keeper
writes, and the rhythms of his life unfold. But change
is on the horizon... With beautiful illustrations from
Sophie Blackall - the artist behind New York Times
bestseller, Finding Winnie. "I will be surprised if a
more exquisite picture book is published this year" New York Times "A jewel of a creation" - Publishers
Weekly
If You Come to Earth 2020-09-15 From two-time Caldecott
Winner author-illustrator Sophie Blackall! If You Came
to Earth is a glorious guide to our home planet, and a
call for us to take care of both Earth and each other.
This stunning book is inspired by the thousands of
children Sophie Blackall has met during her travels
around the world in support of UNICEF and Save the
Children. • An engaging storybook about a single curious
and imaginative child • Simultaneously funny and
touching • Carries a clear message about the need to
care for the earth and each other If you come to Earth,
there are a few things you need to know. . . We live in
all kinds of places. In all kinds of homes. In all kinds
of families. Each of us is different. But all of us are
amazing. And, together, we share one beautiful planet.
This masterful and moving picture book is a visually
comprehensive guide to the earth, imbued with warmth and
humor. • Ideal for children ages 3 to 5 years old • A
great pick for teachers looking for a crowd-pleasing
picture book about the world for little students •
Perfect for parents, grandparents, and caregivers •
You'll love this book if you love books like The Travel
Book by Lonely Planet Kids, Atlas of Adventures by
Rachel Williams, and If You Lived Here: Houses of the
World by Giles Laroche.
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